TROLLEY TRAIL

April 13,2022

Project Funding

Estimated Design &
Construction cost -
$1,400,000.00

Funding sources
GEDTF GRANT

Local funding

Project Timeline

Spring 2021 — Consultant
solicitation &selection

Summer 2021 — Start
Preliminary design /
Community meetings

Summer 2022—-Begin Final
design

Spring 2023 — Put out to bid
for construction

Summer 2023 — Start
construction

Project Contacts
Patrick Bopp
Project Manager

Patrick.bopp@pittsburghpa.gov

Pittsburgh Department of Mobility and Infrastructure

R o .
& B o ‘.‘
\ \‘-;..._-r.-’-" 3t Ci\éJ 14
) K k-
Sty e
.; WX |
) 1 3
>4 it 5. \
% s West Eng &
’ Herschel Park 11 .:‘M
5
1 _Dt.ﬁi.a-.:r Z:
Finy‘;mlil 3 4 10 i
way & 6 )
7-'.4-51 EndPark 9
preston s, Q¥ %Puny st 8 Eﬂ

_ g\escott Sy

b
Cp

Arial view of neighborhood

The West End Trolley Trail is a highly anticipated project that
reimagines a vacated trolley line into a shared-use connection.
The Department of Mobility and Infrastructure (DOMI) and Council
President Theresa Kail-Smith have worked with community groups
in Crafton Heights, Ridgemont, Westwood, and West End to ensure
that this public asset meets the vision of the residents of these

neighborhoods.

The area begins at the intersection of Crafton Boulevard and
Noblestown Road adjacent to an existing trail and continuing
approximately 0.6 miles to McCartney Street. The trail then continues
as on-street infrastructure along McCartney Street and Wabash Street

to connect to the West End and beyond.

The project will be constructed in two phases. Phase 1, consisting of
the off-road section of trail that follows the historic trolley line, will
start construction in the summer of 2023. Phase 2, which will provide

the on-road connection through the West End, will follow.
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